
To:  House Committee on Health Care 
 
From:  Concerned citizen 
 
Re: HB2510 
 
This bill is yet another attempt by lawmakers to place oppressive controls on law abiding 
citizens in a vain attempt to appease outraged constituents. This bill will do nothing to prevent 
crimes or suicides. Anyone intent on harming themselves or others will find the means to do so. 
Any locking device will be defeated by a determined criminal. This bill would then serve to 
make me responsible for their criminal actions, even though I may have made every reasonable 
effort to secure my firearms. Legislators wake up! Law abiding gun owners make our free 
society safer! Stop trying to tie our hands behind our back! 


